January 19, 2024

ADDENDUM #1
Request for Proposals (RFP) 23-17

REGIONAL CAREER NAVIGATION PLATFORM SOLUTION

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Please note the following responses to questions asked by prospective Proposers:

Question 1. The stated purpose of the RFP seems to indicate that the Superintendent is looking for a
career and college readiness platform as those covered in the Ed Tech JPA RFP for a College and
Career Planning Platform. However the stated requirements this RFP focus on creative careers
rather a broad career database. Please confirm whether the platform is intended to only cover
“creative careers”.

Answer: No

Question 2. What is the budget for the platform?

Answer: Unknown

Question 3. When is the platform expected to go live?

Answer: As soon as possible

Question 4. Is there a current vendor providing this platform?

Answer: No

This Addendum shall be considered part of the Project documents for the above-mentioned project as
though it had been issued at the same time and shall be incorporated integrally herewith. Where

provisions of the following supplementary data differ from those of the original Project Documents, this
Addendum shall govern and take precedence.



Proposers are hereby notified that they shall make any necessary adjustments in their proposals on
account of this Addendum. It will be construed that each Proposer's proposal is submitted with full
knowledge of all modifications and supplemental data specified herein.

Sincerely,

Purchasing & Contracts Manager
Orange County Superintendent of Schools



